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We strongly support the "Our Sound Our Salmon" recommendations to deny or, at the very least,
delay any permitting action until
pending legal actions are settled.
Cooke has a terrible environmental and safety track record. Letting Cooke farm in the Salish Sea
would be a huge mistake.
Potential problems far out weigh any benefits.


